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 “Coming together is a beginning, staying together is progress, and working together is success” 

Dear Parents 

Please note that the process of nominating and selecting the Executive Committee of the Parent Teachers 
Association for the Academic Year 2024-2025 was judiciously concluded on 10th July, 2024. We would like to 
extend our heartfelt gratitude to all the Parents who took the time and effort to nominate themselves for this 
moral cause of collaborating with the school management and working for the betterment of the students. 

Executive Committee of the Parent Teachers Association (EPTA) for the Academic Year 2024-2025 

 

Grade Parent Representative Designation Teacher Representative Designation 

I Ms. Jyoti Porwal Member Ms. Prerna Binekar Member 

II Dr. Amol Inamdar Member Ms. Preeti Krishnan Member 

III Mr. Rahul Tewari Member Ms. Nidhi Menage Member 

IV Ms. Susmita Basak Member Ms. Ananya Ghosh Member 

V Dr. Siddhi Acharya Member Ms. Sujata Rathaur Secretary 

VI Mr. Vijay Dongapure Member Ms. Sonal Nema Member 

VII Mr. Prakash Patil Member Ms. Kavya Atra Member 

VIII Ms. Farheen Nadeem Momin Member Ms. Arpita Andrews Member 

IX Mr. Rajendra Sharma Member Ms. Divyanka Kaushik Member 

X Mr. Amit Shah Member Ms. Shivani Kulkarni Member 

XI Ms. Rekha Garg Member Ms. Margaret D’souza Member 

XII Ms. Seema Garg Member Ms. Amrita Gangwal Joint Secretary 

 Mr. Trishul Kohli Vice Chairperson Ms. Meera Nair Chairperson 

 Mr. Jitendra Bhavsar Joint Secretary Mr. Vikram Deshmukh Management Representative 

 
We thank you for your support and cooperation. Kindly note that the EPTA members can also be reached out 
at the following email id: epta@amanoraschool.edu.in 

Warm regards, 

For Amanora School 

 

Ms. Meera Nair 

Director - Principal 


